
From: alba   
Sent: March-18-14 10:19 AM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: price increase 
 
Yes, I would like to voice my concern on the proposal of a 40% increase of the price of natural 
gas. This is absolutely crazy, no one, or no company deserves that kind of increase.  I’m on a 
fixed income and just can’t afford that kind of increase. What about the past few years when 
the winters haven't been that cold, did we see a 40% decrease in the price, no. Or is this 
because hydro has asked for this large increase and it seems whatever hydro wants they get, is 
this going to be the same thing here? I just hope whoever sits on the board here has the guts to 
tell these people that no, this can’t happen. It seems to me and a lot of other people that the 
COE’s are worried about their huge bonus or income more than what the AVERAGE person will 
suffer because of this. Please don’t let these big wigs win.  And because they’re asking for this 
and then the board will come back and say “ well 40% is too high but you can increase it let’s 
say 25 to 30%”. This just can’t happen. What is wrong with an increase, IF one is needed, to 
whatever the cost of living is. My income won’t go up 40%, should they get that. I know i’m just 
one voice here and this will  most likely never get to whoever makes the decisions but at least I 
know I’ve tried, not like a lot of passive consumers who will only bitch once this goes through. 
Thankyou so much for reading my concerns. Wayne Moone 
 
Sent from Windows Mail 
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